
March Mixed 9-Hole and Lunch 

Saturday 1st March, St David’s Day and the first day of meteorological spring. The day started 
well with the announcement that trolleys were permitted and, true to the seasonal change, 
bright sunshine greeted players as they gathered for the 10:30 start of our 2nd Mixed competition 
of the season. 

48 players turned out, the course was looking remarkably good considering the recent weather 
and this was to be reflected in some good winning scores. After the golf we sat down to a casual 
lunch where Pete’s legendary lasagne proved as popular as ever. 

Both the front and back 9 competitions were closely contested with a single point separating 
the winners and runners-up. Winners on the Front 9 were David & Patricia Wells who scored 22 
points edging out Kay Vickers and James Buchanan.  

                                        

The back 9 competition was won by Ged and Jane Wilkinson, again with 22 points, with Kevin 
Harrison and Tanya Southern taking 2nd place. 

                              

We also had 3 2s on the day, congratulations (and golf balls!) go to: David Wells, Ged Wilkinson 
and Keith Edwards.  



Thanks to the Lady Captain for presenting the prizes, to the bar and catering staff for their usual 
excellent service, to Bill in the pro shop for doing the cards and to all those who took part both in 
the golf and the lunch. 

We now have a bit of a break; however, we have 2 mixed events in April. The next Mixed 9-hole 
BB and supper will take place on Saturday 12th April, and this will go live on HDID on 14th March. 
We then have our only non-silverware 18-hole team of 4 event on Sunday 27th April, this has 
been run as a yellow ball competition in recent years, however this year we are trying a new 
format for the Mixed and will be running the event as a Waltz. This will go live in HDID on 28th 
March.  


